
Miller Avenue School
Parent Teacher Organization
3 Miller Avenue
Shoreham, NY 11786 631.821.8231

Miller Ave PTO
May 8, 2023 Meeting Agenda

I. Call to Order - Pledge of Allegiance
II. Old Business:

a. Student Council’s St. Patrick’s Day pop up shop raised $475.90 which was donated to AGAPE Meals for Kids, Inc.
b. School Store: Last one held 4/5. This year raised close to $2,000.
c. Science Fair was held on 4/20. Congratulations to all the participants. Thank you to Andrea Stadler who conducted

science experiments for the kids.
d. Senior scholarship winners have been chosen and will be announced at the senior awards night at the end of the year.

Thank you to our scholarship committee for reviewing the submissions. The competition was tough and all applicants

were truly outstanding! Two $500 scholarships will be awarded. Guidance will announce the scholarship winners.

e. Someone special bowling was held on 4/23 & 4/30 for boys and girls. First year organizing this event, well received
participation. Over $1,300 raised. Thank you to Kaitlyn Thoden for chairing.

f. PARP week was 5/1-5/5 with the theme: The S'more You Read, The S'more You Know. Teachers planned Spirit Days and a
scavenger hunt for the week. PTO provided ice pops to celebrate the end of the fun week!

g. PARP Week kick off Bingo event was 5/1. Almost a sold out event. Raised over $1,000 and another $1,000 in raffle tickets!
A big thank you to Kaitlyn Thoden, Catherine Castro, Mary Jo Loughlin and Christie Alotta for collecting all the donations
that were raffled off.

h. Teacher Appreciation Week was 5/1-5/5. Thank you to all the donors who contributed to our collection fund. We
collected over $1,900! With the funds used we were able to host a luncheon catered by Cow Palace on Tuesday 5/2 and a
bagel breakfast & acai bowl buffet catered by Wildcat Bagels and Brekky. Thank you to Cristie Horsford for coordinating
Friday’s breakfast.

i. Spring Book Fair was 5/2-5/5. Thank you to all the volunteers and a big thank you to Christine LoDolce for chairing. Over
$2,000 raised.

III. New Business:
a. Mother’s Day Pop Up Shop is scheduled for Thursday and Friday 5/11 & 5/12. All items are $1 - $2. There are a few spots

left to volunteer: https://tinyurl.com/MomPopUpShop Class schedule is posted on Facebook & Remind App and sent
home with email.

b. Only 2 more Fruity Fridays left: 5/19 & 6/2. Thank you to all our volunteers throughout the year!
c. Field Day is 5/25. Email sent home with details. PTO will be providing ice pops to all students.
d. Father’s Day Pop Up Shop is scheduled for Wednesday and Thursday 6/7 & 6/8. A volunteer sign up and class schedule

will be posted towards the end of the month.

e. Second grade end of the year events have started to be planned. Second grade moving up is on Friday 6/16 at 9:30.

There will be a craft, ice cream, italian ices and a DJ. Yearbook signing & breakfast the following week either on

Wednesday or Thursday. Thank you to Lynn Losquadro for chairing and Christine LoDolce & Kristy Molinelli organizing

the yearbooks & breakfast.

f. We are accepting PTO board letters of intent for 2023-2024 year. The election is on June 8th at 6:30pm followed by

volunteer appreciation at 7pm. All positions are open as terms are only one year long. Email Milleravenuepto@gmail.com

with your intent to run.

2022-2023 MA PTO Board Connect with us!
Jennifer Pendzick - President, JenPPTO@gmail.com Website: www.MillerAvenuePTO.org
Cristie Horsford - Vice President, CristieHPTO@gmail.com Facebook:facebook.com/MillerAvenuePTO
Lynn Losquadro - Treasurer, LynnLosPTO@gmail.com Text Updates: 2nd Grade @mapto2033
Kristy Molinelli - Secretary, KristyMAPTO@gmail.com 1st Grade @mapto2034

Kindergarten @mapto2035
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IV. Other Business:
a. Questions/Concerns
b. Move to adjourn
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